DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

Washington, DC 20004-2901



July 2, 2019

Mr. Jeffrey Griffin
Associate Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary
for Field Operations
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20585-1000

Dear Mr. Griffin:

On behalf of all members of the Board, I thank you for participating in the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board's June 20, 2019, public hearing on safety of waste processing and storage at defense nuclear facilities. Given the many demands on your time, we appreciate your willingness to serve on the panel to discuss the Department of Energy's actions to strengthen the safety posture of solid nuclear waste operations. We found the direct exchange between us to be of great value.

Yours truly,

Bruce Hamilton

Chairman

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

Washington, DC 20004-2901



July 2, 2019

Mr. Dae Chung Deputy Assistant Secretary for Safety, Security, and Quality Assurance U.S. Department of Energy 1000 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, DC 20585-1000

Dear Mr. Chung:

On behalf of all members of the Board, I thank you for participating in the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board's June 20, 2019, public hearing on safety of waste processing and storage at defense nuclear facilities. Given the many demands on your time, we appreciate your willingness to serve on the panel to discuss the Department of Energy's actions to strengthen the safety posture of solid nuclear waste operations. We found the direct exchange between us to be of great value.

Yours truly,

Bruce Hamilton

Chairman

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

Washington, DC 20004-2901



July 2, 2019

Mr. Ted Wyka Principal Deputy Associate Administrator for Safety, Infrastructure, and Operations U.S. Department of Energy 1000 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, DC 20585-1000

Dear Mr. Wyka:

On behalf of all members of the Board, I thank you for participating in the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board's June 20, 2019, public hearing on safety of waste processing and storage at defense nuclear facilities. Given the many demands on your time, we appreciate your willingness to serve on the panel to discuss the Department of Energy's actions to strengthen the safety posture of solid nuclear waste operations. We found the direct exchange between us to be of great value.

Yours truly,

Bruce Hamilton

Chairman

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

Washington, DC 20004-2901



July 2, 2019

Mr. Todd Shrader Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary for Environmental Management U.S. Department of Energy 1000 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, DC 20585-1000

Dear Mr. Shrader:

On behalf of all members of the Board, I thank you for participating in the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board's June 20, 2019, public hearing on safety of waste processing and storage at defense nuclear facilities. Given the many demands on your time, we appreciate your willingness to serve on the panel to discuss the Department of Energy's actions to strengthen the safety posture of solid nuclear waste operations. We found the direct exchange between us to be of great value.

Yours truly,

Bruce Hamilton

Chairman

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

Washington, DC 20004-2901



July 2, 2019

Mr. Jack Zimmerman Deputy Manager for Idaho Cleanup Project Environmental Management 1955 Fremont Avenue Idaho Falls, ID 83415

Dear Mr. Zimmerman:

On behalf of all members of the Board, I thank you for participating in the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board's June 20, 2019, public hearing on safety of waste processing and storage at defense nuclear facilities. Given the many demands on your time, we appreciate your willingness to serve on the panel to discuss the Department of Energy's actions to strengthen the safety posture of solid nuclear waste operations. We found the direct exchange between us to be of great value.

Yours truly,

Bruce Hamilton

Chairman